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Applicant Letter 

  Thank you for your interest in applying to fill an opening with the Decatur Fire Department. The 

Decatur Fire Department is a professional public safety organization dedicated to providing our services 

to the community in a safe and timely manner. We are team-oriented and dedicated to minimizing the 

loss of life and property through emergency service delivery, public education, and community service 

activities. We are called to serve with integrity, actively participate in our community, strive to support 

individual and team development, and instill pride in all of our members. We endeavor to uphold the 

unique camaraderie and trust that is the fire service and the Decatur Fire Department. 

We have openings for Paid-on-call firefighters. 

All Volunteers (Paid-On-Call) must be at least 18 years of age to apply and not older than 40 years of 

age. 

Fill out and return all of the information requested in your packet. 

Review all contents of the application packet. Sign all documents requiring a signature; the applicant is 

responsible for signing all forms when the application packet is returned to the fire station. Returning 

unsigned documents could be grounds for your application to be dismissed from further consideration 

in the application process.  

The application period opens on June 16, 2025, at 8:00 AM and closes on July 2, 2025, at 4:30 PM. No 

applications will be distributed in advance or accepted after 4:30 PM on July 2. 

Sign and return all required documents to Decatur City Hall, 172 N 2nd St., Decatur, IN. 46733 by 

Wednesday, July 2, 2025, no later than 4:30 PM. They can be emailed to 

applications@cityofdecatur.in.gov or in a manila envelope. 

The aptitude test is scheduled for July 19 at 8:00 AM Doors close for testing at 8:00 AM you will not be 

allowed to take the test if you are late. The test will be given at the Decatur Fire Department, 206 S 7th 

St., Decatur, IN. 46733 

ONLY THOSE APPLICANTS PASSING THE APTITUDE TEST WILL BE ALLOWED TO TAKE THE 

AGILITY TEST 

The agility Test has been scheduled for July 19,  2025, for those applicants who passed the aptitude 

test. If the date or time is changed, you will be notified by email and phone call. 
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